
Department of Natural Resources and Parks
Wastewater Treatment Division

JOIN US! Fremont Siphon 
Replacement Project Design Workshop
10:00 a.m.- 2:00 p.m. 
January 12, 2013

B.F. DAY ELEMENTARY
3921 Linden Ave North
Seattle, WA 98103
Refreshments and lunch 
provided.

See reverse for details.
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Department of Natural Resources and Parks
Wastewater Treatment Division
201 S. Jackson St., KSC-NR-0505
Seattle, WA 98104-3855

Alternate formats are available.  
Call 206-263-7301 or 711 (TTY Relay).

King County plans to replace the  
Fremont Siphon with new pipelines  
located under the Lake Washington 
Ship Canal. You are invited to a design 
workshop to work with the project team 
and your neighbors to develop a  
landscape and architecture vision for  
the Fremont Siphon facility site. 
At this workshop you can:

King County plans to replace the  
Fremont Siphon with new pipelines  
located under the Lake Washington 
Ship Canal. You are invited to a design 
workshop to work with the project team 
and your neighbors to develop a  
landscape and architecture vision for  
the Fremont Siphon facility site. 
At this workshop you can:

n	 Learn how the site will be used, and site  
constraints

n	 Discuss community values and vision for the site
n	 Provide your input on flexible elements of design
n	 Learn about the public art process
n	 Hear about next steps

 For more information, visit
www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd.
For special accommodations, contact 	
Monica Van der Vieren at 206-263-7301 or
monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov.


